The 1st Thai Smile Club Executive Meeting

Date:  Sunday October 8, 2006

Time: 5:00-6:00pm

Venue: Meeting room, 1st Fl, Alden Library

Participants: Chairat Modnak (president), Chris Rogers (treasurer), Pittaya Paladroi (vice-president) and Jeffrey Shane (advisor)

1. Thai Film Festival 

Urgent agenda

Since the Southeast Asian Poetry Night is scheduled for Thursday, October 26, Karla Schneider asked TSC to consider changing the start time for the film on that day. At the meeting everyone agreed to change the time 7:00pm to be 8:00 pm. Jeff is assigned to talk to Karla on Monday about this. All PR work will have to be postponed until Jeff can work out the program with Karla.
PR (Follow-up)
Chairat announced that he had already arranged a banner for the purpose of promoting the event. The banner will be posted at the College Gate from October 13th to 27th.

Chairat will print out some handouts for the event to give to the passerbys. 
He will distribute flyers to various places of business such as Taco Bell and the Donkey. 
Chris will check with the managers at the dining halls on campus to see if there is a chance that they will allow TSC to put some flyers on the bulletin board of each dinning hall. 
Chris will take care of adding the information of the event in the OU program on the university main website.

In brief, the flyers were distributed to different buildings, for example, Alden library, Gordy Hall, Mortan Hall, The engineer Building, Yamada House, ISFS’s office. The sale of tickets has already started.

Chairat will send out an email to remind the active club members to help distribute the flyers and handouts. 

2. Thai Night
Chairat reported that the deadline for signing up for the interview was too short. Many student organizations experienced the same problems as did TSC. Because of this, TSC will not receive funding from SAC to hold Thai Night during the winter quarter. Jeff suggested that there should be a get-together or potluck party of Thai students and Thai community at the end of this quarter so that we can discuss whether they are ready or willing to have the event or not. If willing, TSC can resubmit the proposal in the winter. In that case, the event will be held during the spring quarter. Everyone agreed.
3. Thai Smile Club’s Website

Since Chris is constructing the TSC website, he wants to have feedback from the board.  Chairat suggested that Chris should add more details on information about Thailand. He recommended that Chris visit the Tourism Authority of Thailand’s website to get some materials. For academic information, Jeff suggested that Chris go to EIU’s website to get brief information on Thailand’s politics, economics and culture. 

Regarding the existing site name, Chairat suggested that Chris look for another name which would not be problematic as “Thaismil”. The meeting agreed to change it into ThaiOU and this should fit within six-alphabet framing. ThaiOU was now permitted by Ohio University’s Web Team and TSC will be used instead. http://www.ohiou.edu/~tsc/
Chris will send out and email to everyone (TSC active members) and asking from them their contact information in order to make a full list of TSC members on the website. 

The meeting was closed at 6:00 pm

Pittaya was taking the minutes 
